From: BM S

Sent: 15 February 2019 16:09
Tor plannin: I

Subject: Re: Planning application - 13 Kylemore Road (2019/0249/P)

I am Chair of West Hampstead Gardens and Residents Association - WHGARA- and
was asked to look at the side extension planned at

13 Kylemore because it was causing such distress to association members at #11
and would represent a very oppressive and overpowering

construction affecting their garden. | hope there is some way to get the height and
bulk reduced.

Best wishes

Brigid Shaughnessy

Secretary & Chair

West Hampstead Gardens & Residents Association

(WHGARA)



